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Friday 18th June 2021 

Dear Parents 

Due to circumstances beyond our control, we will no longer be able to offer 

‘Catch Up and Go’, booster sessions on a Wednesday after school for Year 3 

children. 

These sessions were designed to support and challenge all of the children.  

For the children who need additional support, these sessions will allow us to 

help fill any gaps and misunderstandings in learning the children may have.  

For the children who need further challenge, these sessions are about 

deepening understanding and reasoning in their learning. 

On evaluating the sessions and impact in school, it is clear that we need to 

re-look and re-think how best to deliver support to the children in Year 3.  

For the rest of the summer term the children in Year 3 will have additional 

support in school to help close gaps and/or further challenge as required. 

To clarify – No ‘Catch Up and Go’, booster sessions on a Wednesday 

after school for Year 3 - please collect your child at 3pm. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss S Griffin 

 


